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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 6 – Wednesday 23rd May 2023 

It is difficult to believe that another half-term at Mayfield is coming to an end. I am very much looking forward to 

seeing the Year 5 production tomorrow, they have been working very hard practising their lines and making 

props.  

 

It will be the last performance that Mrs Emery will lead, as very sadly for us, she is moving to Bassingbourn 

Primary School at the end of this academic year in order to be closer to home. We all wish her every success and 

will miss her enormously. As a result, we are currently advertising for a KS2 teacher with interviews happening in 

June. 

 

Have a good break everyone and see you on Tuesday 6th June. 

Paula Ayliffe 

Calling All Artists: 

Do you do art as a 

hobby? 

 

Leading up to our annual art exhibition on Monday 17th July, it would be great if any 

parents who enjoy drawing, painting, printing, pottery or sculpture or indeed any art or 

craft could share their interest with the children. You do not have to be a professional 

artist, just willing to share your enthusiasm! If you have such an interest and could spare at 

least half an hour to come in and talk to a class it would be really beneficial to our 

children. It doesn't have to be your child's class but talk to your class teacher first to 

arrange a date convenient for you. Let's spread the joy and well-being that the creative 

arts can provide! 

 

Car Park Safety 
 

If your child comes in early for sports clubs please have a chat with them about safety in 

the car park.  Children need to use the paths rather than walking or cycling across the 

middle.  We have delivery trucks and bin lorries around in the early mornings who may 

not be able to see them whilst manoeuvring. 

 

Playground 

Safety 

 

Please remember that we have a no cycling or riding of scooters rule in the playgrounds 

and that this includes adults.   

 

FREE parental    

e-safety sessions 

by the NSPCC 

 

The NSPCC are running sessions designed to support parents and carers feel confident in 

talking about online safety with children. The next sessions are taking place on: 
 Wednesday 13 September 2023, 7.00 - 8.00pm 

 Thursday 22 September 2023, 4.00 - 5.00pm 

These sessions are completely FREE for parents and carers, and are delivered via zoom. If 

you want to book, please go to https://tinyurl.com/NSPCCesafety 

 

PTA Update Reception Bake Sale 

A huge Mayfield round of applause to the Reception bakers and makers who donated for 

last Fridays PTA bake sale.  A whopping £300 was raised on the day!  We have scratched 

our heads and can not remember a sum as large as this being previously raised so a really 

big "THANK YOU" to the Reception team for the donations and for volunteering on the 

day.  It wouldn't have been possible either without the support of the wider school for 

buying the baked goods, your financial support was wonderful. 
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Uniform Sale 

We are very pleased to also share that £127.70 was raised through the sale of pre-loved 

uniforms.  Thanks for the donations of the clothing and for coming out to support the sale 

on the day.  We are especially proud to see the clothes have a second chance and to be 

repurposed for some further wear amongst the Mayfield community.   

 

Check out www.fundmayfield.com/news for more updates from the PTA. 

 

Bag 2 School  

 

The next Bag 2 School date is Tuesday 6th June (the first day back after half term and the 

Inset day). This is a great, easy fundraiser for the school – you get to get rid of your 

unwanted clothes and household linen, the school get money based on how much we 

collect! Children will be sent home with bags to fill next week. More information can be 

found on fundmayfield.com and here  

Please leave bags in the school car park by the bike shelter on the morning of Tuesday 

6th June. Bags are usually collected by 10am.  

 

Mayfield Fun Run 

 

Join us on Sunday 11th June for our annual Mayfield Fun Run! This exciting event offers 

three kids’ races, including the toddler dash, 1km, and 3km. And for all you competitive 

parents out there, we have an adult run too! 

 

It's going to be a really enjoyable morning with plenty of space for kids to play and have a 

great time. After the races, we'll be serving food and refreshments for everyone to enjoy. 

We’d love you to join us  - find out more and sign up at fundmayfield.com 

 

Class Photos Class photos will be taking place on Thursday 8th June.  We will doing these in house again 

this year, to raise money for the school. Details on how to order will be sent out a couple 

of weeks after the 8th June.  Please ensure your child is in school colours on this 

day. 

Dates for the Diary 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June Half Term 

Monday 5th June Staff Training Day (no children in school) 

Tuesday 6th June Bag2school 

Thursday 8th June Class photos 
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